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From: Richard Blattner
To: mayor-commissioner@hollywoodfl.org
Cc: Stirling Friends; Rich, Nan
Subject: Stirling Road Library
Date: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 7:24:54 PM

Commissioners:  

On behalf of the Friends of the Stirling Road Library, I want to assure you that we are 
looking forward to a long and productive relationship with Bernie, his friends and 
family, and the foundation that is honoring the late and revered Marta Friedman.

The Friends has 550 dues paying members who not only use the library, but are 
enthusiastic about the programs the Friends and the Lbrary produce every single 
week.
Together with the Friedman’s generousity, the Library will grow and become an even 
greater asset to the Hollywood community.

Sincerely,

Dick Blattner
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